
 
 
December 1, 2017 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE: Advice 17-09—Schedule 93—Annual Decoupling Revenue Adjustment  

 
Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division of PacifiCorp, submits 
the following tariff sheet applicable to Pacific Power’s electric service in the state of Washington 
in compliance with RCW 80.28.050, WAC Chapter 480-80, and the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission’s (Commission) Rules and Regulations.  The Company respectfully 
request an effective date of February 1, 2018. 
 
Second Revision to Sheet No. 93.1 Schedule 93 Decoupling Revenue Adjustment 

 
In this filing, the Company proposes its first adjustment for the decoupling mechanism that was 
approved by the Commission in Docket No. UE-152253.  As outlined in Schedule 93, after 
applying the prescribed earnings test, rate trigger, and rate cap from the mechanism to each 
decoupled class, the Company has determined that a price change is necessary only for Schedule 
40 customers.  Attachment B shows the monthly results of the decoupling mechanism including 
each decoupled class’ deferral for the first year period which was from September 15, 2016 
through June 30, 2017.  The Company proposes collecting $464,117 from Schedule 40 
customers through a 0.288 cents per kilowatt-hour surcharge.  Attachment C shows the 
calculation of this proposed surcharge.  Attachment C also shows the deferral remaining in the 
balancing account for each decoupled class.  Attachment D shows that this proposed price 
change represents a 3.2 percent increase for Schedule 40 customers and a 0.1 percent overall 
increase for all of the Company’s Washington customers. 
 
Please direct informal inquiries to Jason Hoffman, Regulatory Projects Manager, at 
(503) 331-4474. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
            /s/              
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation  
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
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Enclosures 
NEW-PPL-Advice-17-09-Attach-A-Summary-of-Tariffs-12-1-17.pdf 
NEW-PPL-Advice-17-09-Attach-B-Decoupling-Mechanism-Calc-12-1-17.pdf 
NEW-PPL-Advice-17-09-Attach-C-Decoupling-Rev-Adj-Calc-12-1-17.pdf 
NEW-PPL-Advice-17-09-Attach-D-Est-Effect-of-Rate-Increase-12-1-17.pdf 
NEW-PPL-Advice-17-09-Attach-E-Proposed-Tariff-Sheet-12-1-17 
NEW-PPL-Advice-17-09-WP-12-1-17.xlsx 


